
The Grace Place is host ing their annual 5K
and fun run on Apri l  27 at  a NEW locat ion !
I t 's  a great race for an even greater cause.
Anyone youth athlete associated with OTM
(you! )  can part ic ipate for a special  rate of
$10.  Emai l  Jason at tgpdirector@gmail .com
with your name, age,  gender,  and t-shirt
s ize .  Adults can register onl ine.  
Cl ick on the photo for more info -->

O T M  T R A C K  C L U B  H A S  R E A C H E D  O U R  C A P A C I T Y  F O R  O U R  2 0 2 4  S E A S O N .

RACE FOR THE GRACE PLACE

OTM Track Club wil l  be host ing a track
meet at  Hoover High on June 29 for open
AND youth athletes -  and you don' t  have to
be part  of  a club to compete !  This is a great
opportunity for new and seasoned athletes
al ike to compete this summer.  Cl ick on the
photo for more info -->

OTM MARY BIRDWELL MEMORIAL MEET

I f  you check out coacho.com or athlet ic .net ,
you can f ind local  track meets to compete in
as an "unattached athlete . "  
Cl ick on the photo --> to see step by step
instruct ions on how to register for these
track meets .  

OTHER SUMMER TRACK MEETS

We wanted to share some other ways you can be 
involved in track and field this spring/summer:

Saturday, June 29
at Hoover OTM Mary Birdwell Memorial MeetOTM Mary Birdwell Memorial Meet

https://www.thegraceplaceonline.com/race
https://www.otmtrackclub.com/copy-of-how-to-register-for-track-meets
https://www.otmtrackclub.com/general-9
mailto:tgpdirector@gmail.com

